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ANNOUNCEMENT, 01.06.2018 

 
Yesterday, 31.05.2018 was the due date for the submission of the binding offers to 

Attica Bank for the management of the NPEs portfolio of 700.5 million euros.  

Three offers (3) were submitted, that will be assessed from the Advisor and the Bank, 

and then the Bank will select among the interested parties the most suitable, so as by 

the end of June all the necessary contractual documents are signed, along with the 

continuous effort to strengthen the Bank’s capital base from foreign and domestic 

investors.  

Consequently, from July 2018 onwards, restructured, sufficiently capitalized and with 

high solvency ratio, the Bank will be able to proceed efficiently το fulfill its purpose for 

the best service of its clientele, SMEs and freelancers in particular, in the interest of its 

shareholders and aiming at increasing its profitability. 
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